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Comments: Please please please consider expanding parking in the vicinity of the parking lots on the east side of

the Medical Office Buildings associated with the hospital INSTEAD OF expanding the lot near the gate on Miner's

Creek Drive. Additional parking in that area would NOT   adversely affect Bill's Ranch residents or residents of

Ophir Mountain Townhomes. There is plenty of room there as well as easy access off of Hwy. 9. The meadow

area near the proposed area would slo not be damaged or compromised if you expanded the parking areas to

the east of the Medical Office Building. Thank you.    

 

Bob Winsett


